
Study Participants Wanted 
 
We are studying the effects of low frequency radio waves on the DNA of 
certain types of white blood cells.  Such radio waves have been used as 
an alternative therapy by some Lyme patients.  For this study, we are 
sampling blood from subjects who have used this type of therapy, as well 
as those who have not.   
 
The types of subjects we're looking for: 

1. Lyme disease patients who have had symptoms for at least 6 
months despite at least 30 days of antibiotics, but who have 
never used alternative therapy with radio waves 

2. Lyme disease patients who have had symptoms for at least 6 
months but have not yet been treated with antibiotics, and 
who have never used alternative therapy with radio waves 

3. Lyme disease patients who have been using alternative 
therapy with radio waves for at least 6 months 

4. Healthy subjects with no history of diagnosed Lyme disease, or 
chronic symptoms seen with Lyme disease. 

 
You are invited to apply for participation in this study by filling out a 
questionnaire to see if you qualify.  The study involves giving blood on a 
voluntary one-time basis.  Once the blood draws have begun, the 
research project is anticipated to continue for 6 months. 
Although you will not benefit directly from participating in this study, you 
will contribute to the information known about the effects of low 
frequency radio waves on human DNA. In the future, others may benefit 
because scientists and doctors will learn about the safety or risk of 
exposure to such radio waves.   
 
If you're interested in applying for participation in this study, please call 
the office of Steven Phillips, MD at 203-544-0005 or email:  
lymeradiofrequencystudy@gmail.com.   
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